
     Bristow Group Inc. 

  BRISTOW STATEMENT  
 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II – Statement from Bristow 

LONDON, September 8, 2022 – All of us at Bristow Group are deeply saddened by the death of 
Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

Her Majesty served the United Kingdom and Commonwealth with dedication and dignity for the 
entirety of her historic reign. We offer our deepest and most profound sympathies to the Royal 
Family.  

We will continue to work with professionalism and care, inspired by Her Majesty’s own 
incomparable sense of duty and honour. 


